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EDWARD PUBLIC SCHOOL 

Week 1 Term 3  2019 

Mon 22nd July  Staff Development Day 

Tues 23rd July  Students return Term 3 

Principal’s Update 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

Welcome back for Term 3. I hope the students and their 
families all had a relaxing break. This term will be filled with 
great learning and fun activities. 

School Development Day 
Yesterday the staff engaged in professional learning with Mrs 
Bermingham and the Curriculum Advisor from the 
Department of Education. Teachers completed activities 
based around the School Plan, the School Evaluation 
Framework, the Teaching Standards and Formative 
Assessment. The teachers upskilled their programming and 
assessing strategies. This will lead to even better learning 
outcomes for students. 

Sporting Schools - AFL 
The final AFL sporting activity happens this Friday. Students 
who have been keen and enthusiastic participants will be 
receiving a free football. I am sure the students enjoyed the 
activities and improved their AFL skills and fitness levels. 

Cultural Performance 
Next Tuesday, 30th July, the students will enjoy a free 
cultural performance by Bernard Mangakahi. The school is 
paying for the students to attend. Bernard’s show-  “Mana - 
The spirit of Polynesia” is about resilience and encourages 
student to find their inner strength and confidence that 
comes from a sense of identity.  

Leo Barry Footy Days 
Years 3 & 4 will be attending the Leo Barry Footy Day on 
Thursday , 1st August and Years 5 & 6 will be attending on 
Friday 2nd August. Notes will be sent home soon to the 
students who will be involved in these days. 

Christmas Boxes 
The school will once again be supporting the Christmas Boxes 
charity. Donations can be left at the office or if your family 
would like their own shoe box, please see the office. All 
students who donate will receive a merit card. It is good to 
encourage kindness towards others. See the attached form 
regarding information and suitable donations. Thank you for 
your support.  

School Photos 
Tuesday 3rd of September.  Just letting parents know in 
advance that the photo day will be in Week 7 of this term. 
More information will be sent home closer to the date. 

 

Ned’s Mindset Mission 
In Week 3, on the 6th of August, Edward School students will 
be entertained by a representative from NED’s Mindset 
Mission. They will learn about the benefits of having a 
growth mindset. Parents and carers can find out more 
information by going to the website - 
www.mindsetmission.com. The school is hosting a free Pay It 
Forward session. NED’s show uses yoyos to teach the 
students about growth mindsets. Yoyos will be available for 
purchase from the office for a 3 week period. This help 
support the NED Foundation in offering this free service to 
schools. 

PBL 
Safety, Respect and Responsibility. Last term saw the staff 
and students focus on these core values and how they look 
in different parts of our school. The students responded in a 
positive manner and there was a lot of kindness, sharing and 
patience in the school. This term we will be focusing on the 
Rainbow Rules, what they look like and how they help us to 
learn and enjoy school. Next week we will all be focusing on 
“Use Manners and Show Respect” 

http://www.edward-p.schools.nsw.edu.au
http://www.mindsetmission.com/


EWE Awards 
Edward Writing Excellence - The Focus for our EWE 
Writing last term was "Entertain". The following students 
received certificates at the Week 9 Assembly.  

  Best   Most Improved 

K/1DB  Bella Leetham Zeeke Barling 
K/1SW Meg Meharry  Isabella Jones 
2/3WO Jacob Norris  Narida Miller 
2/3GD     Tay-Lea Gray 
3/4DY  Catie Michael  Kelsey Clark 
23456LM    Ronnie Owen, Mason 
     Durbidge 
5/6MB  Oliver Fagan  Aria Taylor 
5/6KS  Serenity Grant Chevron Tolley 

The stories have been placed in a special folder that will 
be shared amongst all the classes over the term so that 
student can read the excellent and most improved pieces 
of writing written their fellow students. EWE Writing pieces 
will also be featured in the newsletter over the term. The 
focus for this term is "Persuade". 

Edward Excellence Award 
Congratulations to all the students who received a 
commendation letter in the mail during the holidays.  
Thank you for your continued efforts to be a caring and 
kind friend, and an enthusiastic learner. 

Stage 3 Excursion 
Stage 3 excursion reminder that students need to return 
their note and a $50 deposit by this Friday 26th July to the 
school office. 

K/1SW 
As you are aware Miss Strong and Mrs Werner share the 
teaching of K/1SW. This semester Mrs Werner will be with 
the class 5 days a week and Miss Strong will be 
working with K/1SW and K/1DB on further 
developing literacy and numeracy in our Kindergarten 
and Year One students. 

Edward Awards  
Assembly 28.06.19 

Zach Andrews Year 5  Bronze 1 
Peyton Cluderay Kinder  Bronze 1 
Zeeke Barling Year 1  Bronze 2 
Tjaegan Bright Year 4  Bronze 1 
Fred Everett  Year 3  Bronze 2 
Alex Ledwidge Year 3  Bronze 2 
Thomas Ives  Year3   Bronze 2 
Carter Sartore Kinder  Bronze 2 
Kaylee Barling Kinder  Bronze 2 
Tori Johnson  Year 2  Bronze 3 
Zayn Ledwidge Year 1  Bronze 4 
Bryce Johnson Year 5  Bronze 4 
Oliver Ives  Year 2  Silver 2 
Jaxon Ives   Year 1  Silver 3 
Ayden Duggan Year 1  Silver 3 
Joshua Goodear Year 2  Silver 3 
Jacob Norris  Year 2  Silver 3 
Meg Meharry  Year 1  Gold 1 
Violet McMahon Year 1  Gold 1 
Declan Leetham Year 4  Gold 1 
Riley Ives  Year 6  Gold 1  
Ebony Hodkinson Year 4  Gold 2 
Harper Taylor Year 2  Gold 4 Gold Achiever 

PBL Awards 
Taj McCully, William Finn, Kaylee Barling, Charlette Gray, 
Kayden Leech,Alexis May, Chevron Tolley, Alkiriah Bright, 
Meg Meharry, Eve Meharry, Aria Taylor,  Jake Herberte, 
Billy Hurst, Jye Graham & Harry Leech. 
 

Jump Rope for Heart 
Our last day of term 2 say Edward School participate in 
our annual Jump Rope for Heart day.  Edward have raised 
money for the Heart Foundation for over 30 years and this 
year was no exception with a total of $202.00. 

Our day kicked off with our well drilled ‘jumping 
jellybeans’ skipping team.  Mrs Bowie had our Year 3 girls 
displaying amazing skills in both short and long ropes.  
Our ‘Demonstration team’ (year 4,5,6) then performed 
some exceptional team skills that showed great teamwork!  
Thank you Mrs Werner and Miss Snell for your co-
ordination of a fantastic routine. 

Thank you also to all of the parents, grandparents and 
friends who joined us on the day.  It was a wonderful way 
to finish the term. 

School Website 
Don’t forget to check out our Website for up to date 
information.  There is lots of information for parents and 
carers from the Department of Education as well as 
current information on Events, News, Enrolments, 
Newsletter and Make a Payment for Edward School. 

Google: Edward Public School is the best way to find us. 



K/1DB 
Best - Bella Leetham 

Most Improved - Zeeke Barling 





Parents Online Payments (POP) 
Just a reminder, it is possible for parents to 
make online payments to the school for 
amounts owing for students, via a secure 
payment page hosted by Westpac.   

Payments can be made using either Visa or 
Mastercard credit or debit card, and can be 
made via computer, tablet or mobile 
phone. 

Payments can be made by accessing 
Edward School’s website, then by se-
lecting $ Make a payment on the 
home page.   

http://www.edward-
p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Items that can be paid include school fees, 
excursions, sport, sales to students and 
creative and practical arts  
activities.  Uniforms cannot be paid for 
online as they run under the P&C umbrella.  
There is also a category ‘Other’ this is to 
cover items not covered in the previous 
headings. 


